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Many Oregon families are often frustrated with limitations on their children’s 

education. At the beginning of the pandemic, I was one of those families. I waited 

nervously to see if my students would be released from BSD to a virtual charter. 

Thankfully, I was granted the release and my children have been thriving with this 

model. Please support SB 1552 and give equal opportunity to all students while 

improving Oregon’s report card.  


